
                                                          
 

 
9th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 

RE:  Year 2 Trip to Whitstable – Tuesday 11th July 
 
As part of our ‘By the Seaside’ learning, and to support our ‘Irresistible Curriculum’, we will be 
taking Year 2 to Whitstable on Tuesday 11th July 2023. 
 
We will visit Whitstable Museum and the harbour, do some crabbing and have lunch (with an ice 
cream/ice lolly) on the beach. We will not be going in the water. 
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school promptly at 9:00am and will return to school in time 
for our usual pick-up of 3:00pm. 
 
Children will need the following: 
 

 A sun hat and sun cream applied before school. 

 Full school uniform and suitable footwear. 

 A packed lunch from  home* 

 Bottle of water (no glass bottles please) 

 A waterproof jacket 

 A small backpack 

 
 
The cost of the trip will be £10. This includes the cost of the coach and an ice cream/ice lolly for 
your child.  The museum is free to visit.  
 
As we are travelling by coach, we will need you to give consent for your child to travel. Please 
logon to the ParentPay www.parentpay.com by Friday 30th June 2022 to give your consent and to 
make payment. 
 
*If your child is entitled to a free school meal because you are in receipt of certain benefits, and 
you would like school to provide them with a packed lunch, please indicate this on ParentPay – 
unless a free school meal is booked, a packed lunch from home will need to be provided.  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting us in your child’s education, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Read and Mr Chappell 
Year 2 Teachers 
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